
The winning  class is Micklegate
Well Done!

Important Dates

Return to school-
Wednesday 3rd
September 2024

Morning Routines-
September 2024

All Nursery and Reception children
will come into school via the early

years playground. Nursery will enter
through the Nursery door at 8.30am

and Reception via the ramp at
8.40am. 

Years 1-6 will line up on the big
playground and come into school

that way. 
Staff will be around to direct you.
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SUMMER FUN!

 
Please see attached a leaflet
outlining a range of summer

activities for you to enjoy with
your family!

Have fun and stay safe!

A Fond Farewell!

Good bye and good luck to our
wonderful year 6 children! You have

been a pleasure and you have
made us so proud this week with
your spectacular performance! 

We are also saying goodbye and
good luck to Miss Holder and Miss
Buck, who are leaving us to go to
University and Miss Kearton who

has been with us for some time too!

Finally, all the best to Mrs
Dodsworth who is leaving us to go

on maternity leave.

Dear Families,
What a wonderful term full of
performances, trips and fantastic
experiences. Thank you to all our Haxby
Road families for your support and
kindness. It has been an absolute joy
getting to know your fantastic children. 
Have a lovely summer, 

Mrs Battersby x

 

 
Jubbergate: 91.00%
Ousegate: 85.89%
Fishergate:  95.52%
Whip-Ma- 
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 95.63%
Gillygate: 88.07%
Fossgate: 85.93%
Micklegate: 92.59%
Stonegate: 94.02%

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 89.69%

School
Attendance

A message from Mrs Battersby

Friday 19th July 2024

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together


